
 

 

 

 

 

 

30 East Broad Street, 16th Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215-3414 

www.OhioAttorneyGeneral.gov 

Public Utilities Section 
Office 614-466-4395 
Fax 614-644-8764 

March 21, 2019 

 

 

Attorney Examiner Sarah Parrot 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

 

Re:  In the Matter of the Commission’s Investigation of the Disconnection Practices  and 

 Policies of Duke Energy Ohio, Inc., Case No. 17-2089-GE-COI 

 

 

Honorable Examiner Parrot: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to update the attorney examiners of the status of this case. All parties 

to the case have met several times and held conference calls to discuss settlement of the issues. 

There is another meeting scheduled for mid-April and the parties request that any procedural 

schedule not begin before May 5, 2019. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

/s/Jodi J. Bair    

Jodi J. Bair 

Assistant Attorney General 

 

 

Cc: terry.etter@occ.ohio.gov 

 bojko@carpenterlipps.com 

 amy.botschner.obrien@occ.ohio.gov 

 cmooney@opae.org 

 elizabeth.watts@duke-energy.com 

 smoes@lascinti.org 

 erica.faaborg@cincinnati-oh.gov 
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